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A Message from Miss Smithson 

Please can I remind you of the importance of wearing a face covering during drop 

off and pick up. After the latest Government announcement, it is really important 

that we do as much as we can to keep school safe and all children learning in 

school. It has been really challenging continually waiting for Government  

guidance and unfortunately the Year 6 transition to secondary schools can no  

longer go ahead. At present, events like sports day and Year 6 celebrations will go 

ahead but without spectators. We will continue to share everything we do in 

school via our social media and newsletters. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Robins have enjoyed learning all about China during culture fortnight. They 

have eaten Chinese food, learnt all about Chinese paper folding and built 

the Great Wall of China.  

A Spanish Woodpecker has helped the class learn all about Spain over the last two weeks! 

We have been learning to speak Spanish, create Spanish art and learn Spanish dancing! 



Two Kingfishers have kindly taught us all about Hong Kong and Bosnia over  

culture fortnight. We even got to try some delicious homemade food! 

We are so lucky to have these wonderful children in Owls who have taught the 

class all about the country they are from. We have learnt so much and tasted 

some delicious food from Italy, Spain, Poland and the Philippines.  



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

30th June - SRE policy parent  

consultation  

(A separate letter will be sent next week) 

 

5th July—The NHS Big tea 

 

9th July - Big Talk ‘Growing up safe’ 

lessons 

 

11th July—DT Day 

 

12th July - Careers week 

 

16th July– School reports and new 

class information to parents 

 

19th July - Internal transition morning 

 

20th July - Year 6 BBQ. Y6 in  

non-uniform for the day. 

 

23rd July - Non-uniform day. Break up 

for summer 

We loved being a part of the Virtual 

Young Voices world record attempt! 

We can’t believe we are world record 

holders! 

Please can all children bring a  

water bottle and a sunhat to 

school, especially now the weather 

is getting warmer. 

 

Thank you. 

Woodpeckers have finished making 

their birdhouses. They will be  

brilliant for all the birds in our  

forest schools. 
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